
Multiple Commissioners may attend  
Revive Awareness Day press conference 

 
Notice is hereby given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of County 
Commissioners may attend the Revive Awareness Day press conference on Thursday, June 6, 2024 at 
9:30 a.m. at the Fort Walton Beach Health Department auditorium at 221 Hospital Drive, NE, Fort 
Walton Beach, FL 32548.  
 
This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but multiple 
members of the Commission may be in attendance. The public is welcomed to attend. 
 
 


